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Congratulations from The Women's Place

allen.2269s, Makayla <allen.2269s@osu.edu>
Thu 12/01/2023 14:35

To: Nahar, Sultana <nahar.1@osu.edu>

Many congratulations from The Women’s Place on being

elected as a Fellow of The World Academy of Sciences.
You set an amazing example of achievement at Ohio
State.

As you continue your journey, we are pleased to celebrate
and support your success.

Cheers from all of us at The Women’s Place

Stay connected: ¥

The Women's Place promotes women’s advancement and gender
equity at Ohio State to create an environment in which all people
can thrive, advance and make their full contributions.

womensplace.osu.edu | womensplace@osu.edu
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